Mr Simon Sharp
Pricewaterhouse Coopers
Southwark Towers

32 London Bridge Street
London SE1 9SY

23 June 2004

Dear Mr Sharp

At Cabinet on 1 June 2004, it was resolved that an item relating to the sale of land at Underhill to
Barnet Football Club Holdings Ltd should be referred to you for further investigation. This was
resolved becausc it was felt that the investigation team's findings were inconclusive. It was also
felt that the powers of the Special Investigation Pancl which had been set up were limited and
you would have the necessary authority to gather the information which Cabinet felt was either
missing or unavailable to it.

t is my understanding that various members of the public and local organisations have already
contacted you regarding this matter and that the reports which were available to Cabinet may
already be in your possession.

If you wish to see me or speak to me, I shall be happy to make myself available.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Victor Lyon
Leader of the Council
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